
Hello, 
  
I have been thinking about things in the Mental Health are that would help to prevent what happened in 
Newtown. 
  

 A requirement for doctors to report patients with mental health issues who they deem unfit to 
access a firearm to the State Police so that when records checks are conducted the information is 
available, it does not have to be public. Exempt this from FOI for State Police use only. 

 Better screening of people using anti-depressants, which has been a common denominator in 
many violent incidents throughout the country due to their effects on people, especially young 
people. 

 Firearm ownership or storage in a home with someone determined to be unfit should be deemed 
unlawful. 

Just a few things for your consideration. 
  
Good luck with your work. 
  
Paul Aurelia 
Stratford 
  
  

 


